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 Greetings animal lovers! We hope this message finds you well. We want to start by extending 
our heartfelt thank you for your unwavering support for Shelter Animal Resource Alliance (S.A.R.A.). 
It's because of compassionate individuals like you that we've been able to achieve so much this year 
and make a profound impact on the lives of animals and the community we serve. S.A.R.A. has  
experienced an eventful year, marked by both challenges and successes. Your contributions played a 
pivotal role in helping us navigate these trials and continue our mission. We are incredibly grateful for 
your commitment to our cause and your belief in the work we do. Rescuing animals that have no  
other options and providing resources and education to our community remain at the heart of our  
organization's mission.  
 In recent times, the demand for our services to our feline friends has reached an all-time high, 
while the resources available in our community continue to dwindle. This has made our work even 
more vital, as we continue to be the voice for those who cannot speak for themselves. Looking ahead 
to the holiday season, we are setting an ambitious goal. We aim to raise $50,000 in the coming 
months. This funding is essential to support the cats and kittens in our program today, as well as to 
ensure that we can continue providing life-saving services to our community and to cats in need for 
years to come.  
 We understand all too well that the cost of living has increased for all of us. However, we can't 
reach our goal without your help. Your generous 
donations, no matter the amount, make a  
significant difference in our small, grassroots 
nonprofit organization. They are the foundation 
upon which we build brighter futures for  
animals and our community. 
 

Help us reach our $50,000 goal and 
create a world where cats are treated 

like family! 
 

Your contribution will directly impact the lives of 
animals in need, and we're immensely grateful 
for your ongoing support. Thank you again for 
being an essential part of the S.A.R.A. family.  

A Very Special Thank You  
 

...to family and friends of Jeffrey 
Murdock! We are profoundly 

grateful for the generous  
donations made in his memory. 

Jeffrey was a big animal lover 
and what a meaningful way to 
honor his life. Your donations 
directly support the cats and 

kittens in our program and help 
us to provide vital services to the 
community to help the animals 

that need us. Being a small 
grassroots nonprofit, charitable 

gifts make a huge impact for our organization and play a major 
in helping us continue our lifesaving work! 

Gretel 
Available for  

Adoption! 



  

Fred & Lucy Adopted! 
Being patient has its rewards; we are excited to  

announce: Fred and Lucy found their forever home! 
They fit right in with their new family, complete 
with an assortment of furry friends and human  
companions. Lucy’s special needs are being met 
with patience and care, and she has shown vast  
improvements since moving into her new home.  
All in all, they couldn't be happier! Thank you so 

much for your ongoing support - these two cuddle 
bugs are living the good life that all kitties deserve. 

Calling on kindness; help us build a brighter future for animals and the community.  
At Shelter Animal Resource Alliance (S.A.R.A.), we're always on the lookout for dedicated 
volunteers like YOU! Your passion can transform the lives of animals in need, and there 

are countless ways to get involved. If you consider yourself a thrift shop enthusiast, a cat 
cuddler/caretaker, a master of maintenance tasks, a fundraising fanatic, or even a  

computer wizard, we are reaching out to you. So roll up your sleeves and dive in to the 
world of volunteering; here's your chance to be a part of something meaningful!  

 
Last month, our incredible volunteers came together for an afternoon of  
enthusiasm and remarkable teamwork to transform the outside areas of 

S.A.R.A.'s Treasures Gift, Thrift, & Cat Adoption Center into a vibrant,  
welcoming haven for our cats and visitors. It was a testament to the power 
of community and compassion. Thank you, volunteers, for your dedication! 

Volunteer jobs are a cornerstone of S.A.R.A.'s life-saving work. Your  
contribution isn't just rewarding for you – it's essential for the animals we 
rescue. With your help, we can make a real difference, one paw at a time, 

and find fulfillment in the process. 

S.A.R.A. accepts automobile donations! We are 
spreading the word because we are in  

desperate need of a new vehicle to shuttle 
kitties to vet appointments, run errands, attend 

public outreach events, and occasionally  
pick-up/deliver large donations/purchases. By 

donating a vehicle to S.A.R.A., you can rest easy 
knowing that your vehicle will help an excellent 

cause and 
make a  

profound 
difference  
for animals  

in the  
community. 

Plus, all  
donations are 

tax  
deductible!  

Teddy, Lucy, & Fred 

Thomas 
Available for  

Adoption! 

Fernando 
& Andre 

Available for  
Adoption! 


